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Dear Parents 

 

I hope you have all had a lovely Christmas break, as you can imagine the children have all 

returned bubbling with enthusiasm and excitement about the various gadgets and gizmos they 

have received which has gone some way to influence their choice of topic…Toys.  

 

Our role play area will become a toy shop equipped with a workshop where the children will be 

using various materials in order to create toys to order.  

We will begin our topic looking at a variety of different toys and exploring stories which 

indulge in the fantasy of toys coming to life. We will discover how different toys work, what 

materials are used to make them and where they come from.  

 

Our topic will cover looking at the differences between old and new toys and we will then 

finalise our toy topic by making and designing our own toys and finish with the organisation of a 

Teddy Bears picnic. For this we need your help. If you have any boxes of different shapes and 

sizes for the children to construct their own toys throughout the six weeks, it would be really 

helpful and much appreciated! 

 

We will continue to have our open shared reading session on a Wednesday morning and show 

and tell on a Thursday afternoon. As always, our topic is directed and guided by the interest of 

the children so anything your child would like to bring in and share, related to the topic, is 

always appreciated but please don’t send in anything too valuable or beloved, just in case! 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Miss Fenwick 


